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Measure Description: 
Appropriates moneys to Oregon Department of Administrative Services for distribution to Association of Oregon 
Counties to contract for provision of technical assistance and information to landowners for complying with 
certain requirements related to replacement or repair of tide gates with opening size of four feet or smaller. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Counties, Department of Administrative Services (DAS) 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure may require budgetary action - See analysis. 
 
Analysis: 
This measure appropriates $250,000 General Fund to the Department of Administrative Services (DAS) for 
distribution to the Association of Oregon Counties (AOC). AOC will use these funds to contract with a third-party 
organization that will assist landowners in complying with local, state, federal, and other regulations when the 
landowner repairs or replaces tide gates. 
 
Administration of these funds by DAS and AOC can be absorbed within current resources.  
 
 
 


